MERIDIAN OIL

RECEIVED

May 17, 1989 MY 25 '8g

0. C.p.

ARTESIA, OFFICE
Mr. Shannon Shaw

Bureau of Land Management
P.0. Box 1778
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220

Re: Southland Royalty Company
Shugart "D" No.8
Sec. 30, T-18-S, R-31-E
Eddy County, New Mexico
LC-029387-B

Dear Mr. Shaw:

Attached is a Sundry Notice detailing our plans to plug and abandon the
referenced well. To comply with Oil Conservation Division requirements,
we must have the project compiete by June 1, 1989. Please review the
proposed procedure as soon as possible. If you have any questions or need
any other information, please call me at 915-686-5678.

Sincerely,
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Robert L. Bradshaw
Sr. Staff Env./Reg. Specialist
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